
From: [REDACTED]
Sent: Monday, January 7, 2013 5:15 PM
To: [REDACTED]
Subject: Re: Valdson leave

Thanks. Of course not.

On Jan 7, 2013, at 12:13 PM, [REDACTED] > wrote:

I will ask him again...of course he did not respond

On Mon, Jan 7, 2013 at 11:16 AM, [REDACTED] > > wrote:

did JE respond to this? Should we ask again so Valdson can sort out his ticket?

On Dec 20, 2012, at 6:20 AM, [REDACTED]
<mailto:[REDACTED]> > wrote:

> Valdson says he does not have enough time before the 24 th and tickets are very expensive now. He would like to request leave from march 10 th to April 20 th to go to Brazil. If this suits you. He also says if you changed your mind and needed him back early we could buy him or pay for a change to the ticket.

>

> Sent from my iPhone